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2019 YEARLY PLANNING MEETING 
For the February meeting we planned events for the year: 
For this year we are going to have a monthly ​Saturday morning ride​. The rides will be 
on the 3rd Saturday of the month. The person planning the ride will decide on location 
and leave time. We will leave from our regular meeting place unless otherwise stated.  If 
there isn’t a “leader” by the monthly meeting there will not be a Saturday ride that 
month. Sign up will be on the dinner ride sheet monthly. 
 
Upcoming rides / events you may be interested in. There will be more details as 
the events get closer 
 
May​ 4: Female riders Event hosted by Gail’s Harley Davidson 
May​ 5: Bikers with a Mission. Ride for City Union Mission 
May​ 18: Breakfast ride will be led by John English in the hopes of getting together with 
Rob Schmidt (previous member) 
May​ 28 (or close to it) Ron will lead a ride for the Tail of the Dragon 
June ​3 - 8 Americade. John English is going and will be taking his camper this year 
June ​8: Guns and Hoses Ride. This event is a police escorted ride to help raise money 
for a police officer and a fireman who have been diagnosed with a catastrophic illness 
this year. 
June ​13 - 15: Women’s Freedom Rally at the Topeka Expo Center. On June 15 they 
are going to try to break the Guiness Record for the most women riders. Donna will be 
one of the riders breaking the record. 
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July​ 15: Michigan border ride. Organized by Dan and Ellen. You can find more 
information at “​www.borderrides.com​”. It is about 3700 miles round trip. You can go on 
the website an sign up for the mailing list 
July​ 30: Members of RRA are going to Sturgis. There will be options for “dorm style” 
lodging if interested. Let John English know if you are interested. 
August​ (date coming): We will again have one of our rides be the T-bones event. Bev 
will again coordinate the event 
September​: Dorothy’s memorial ride - ride to celebrate Cheryl’s mom’s life 
September​ 20 - 20: Color Ride to Colorado. John and Bev to coordinate 
November ​16: Friendsgiving dinner at 4 
December ​?: Christmas Party 
 
Unscheduled ideas: 
Ride Natchez Trail in Tennessee: this will be a 5 - 6 day trip. Jim Smith will get details 
 
Cattle Ride to Graham Clinic in Garnett Kansas. Bogie and MaryRose to coordinate 
 
Color Ride: Near Branson / Southern Missouri area are considerations 
 
Our Last Meet and Eats are​: 2/20 the Peanut in Mission: 3/6 Red Lobster in Overland 
Park: 3/20 Austin’s on Lone Elm 
 
April ​starts our weekly dinner rides. We will meet at the Sears Parking Lot with 
kickstands up at 6:30. Bev will have sign up sheets at our meetings. However, feel free 
to contact Bev if you have any suggestions. 
 
There will be n​o April meeting​ due to the restaurant having a conflict (Basketball 
tournament). 
 
John English gave us an update on our funds. If anyone wants specific details feel free 
to contact him or ask at the next meeting. 
 
50/50​ was won by Bogie - $23 
 
John English pointed out if you are interested in some rides for either yourselves or to 
lead for the group. A great book is “milepost” 
 
Respectfully submitted: Madame Secretary - Patti Kelsey 
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